					







				[image: Community Pharmacy England logo]


	Newsletter
21st June 2024










			[image: The voice of community pharmacy (banner)]




			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			Please support the Pharmacy Advice Audit







		




			Community pharmacy teams have one week left to get involved in the Pharmacy Advice Audit before it closes on Friday 28th June.

We are hugely grateful to those who have already taken part, but we need more of you to join in and give the findings the validity they deserve.

"Our one-day audit will show the next Government how much Pharmacy First is driving extra workload," our CEO Janet Morrison said in her June blog published this week. She talks more about the importance of the audit in a new video message to pharmacy owners:
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	(Click to watch) 




			Your participation will:
1. Provide critical evidence about the informal advice you provide and the impact Pharmacy First is having;
1. Help us drive lobbying efforts and support our ongoing call for more funding; and
1. Show policymakers and others your work to build more advocates for the sector.

The CEO of Community Pharmacy Lancashire & South Cumbria, Mubasher Ali, is also encouraging pharmacies to participate in our audit. In his video Mubasher says the data collected will be used to increase recognition of the sector's value and explains what pharmacy owners need to do to take part.
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		Read more about this year's Pharmacy Advice Audit 




		




		Other pharmacy news (click on an image to read more) 
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